
At Christmas time
we spread lots of
love and joy. Look

for clue number two
where you keep all

the toys.

Are you ready for some
Holiday fun? The

Christmas scavenger
hunt has just begun.
Look behind the tree
for clue number one.

Christmas songs
and jingle bells are

in the air. Clue
number three can

be found by a
favorite chair.

Lights, bobbles,
mistletoe, and more.
Look under the bed

for clue number
four!

Making a list for
Santa Clause? Look

for clue number five
by the applesauce.

Holiday decorations
are all around. The
back door is where
clue number six can

be found.

Tasty treats and
Gingerbread men.
Look in the coat
closet for clue
number seven. 

Rudolphs nose is red
and bright. For clue

number eight look by
the lights.  

Tons of help from the
reindeer and elves. Look

for clue number nine
hidden underneath the

shelves.

Hooray you won! Your
Christmas hunt is now

all done. I hope you
enjoyed your search

and had lots of Holiday
fun!
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At Christmas time
we spread lots of
love and joy. Look

for clue number two
where you keep all

the toys.

Are you ready for some
Holiday fun? The

Christmas scavenger
hunt has just begun.
Look behind the tree
for clue number one.

START #1
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Christmas songs
and jingle bells are

in the air. Clue
number three can

be found by a
favorite chair.

Lights, bobbles,
mistletoe, and more.
Look under the bed

for clue number
four!
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Making a list for
Santa Clause? Look

for clue number five
by the applesauce.

#4

Holiday decorations
are all around. The
back door is where
clue number six can

be found.
#5



Tasty treats and
Gingerbread men.
Look in the coat
closet for clue
number seven. 

Rudolphs nose is red
and bright. For clue

number eight look by
the lights.  

#6 #7
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Tons of help from the
reindeer and elves. Look

for clue number nine
hidden underneath the

shelves.

Hooray you won! Your
Christmas hunt is now

all done. I hope you
enjoyed your search

and had lots of Holiday
fun!


